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Tuesday 7th November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Thank you for your support in encouraging your child to take part in the UKMT Maths Challenge. This 

week we are commencing the revision sessions in preparation for the competition. A reminder of 

the dates are below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our sessions will take place weekly on Wednesdays after school at 3.30pm – 4.15pm until 24th 

January. After this date they will run fortnightly until 25th April. Whilst this does clash with our 

current Year 11 maths revision, there will be plenty of resources available for students to take home 

and practice alongside other revision. Our first session with be Wednesday 8th November. 

Please ensure your child has booked a place on the late bus or has other transport arranged for this 

time. 

 

If you would like any further information on the challenges, you can visit the UKMT website 

ukmt.org.uk, or email myself or Mr McCoig. 

 

Miss Sally Robinson 

Teacher of Maths 

sally.robinson@attrust.org.uk 

 

 

Senior Maths Challenge 

Year 9, 10 & 11 

60 minutes 

25 multiple choice  

questions 

Wednesday 31st January 2024 

Junior Maths Challenge 

Year 7 & 8 

60 minutes 

25 multiple choice 

questions 

Thursday 25th April 2024 

 

Mr Fergus McCoig 

Teacher of Maths 

fergus.mccoig@attrust.org.uk  
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